
Athletic BOE Report – Fall 2025 

 

Fall Sports Update 

We are excited to kick off the 2025–26 school year at Erie Mason 
Consolidated Schools! As always at Eagle Nation, we look forward to 
another great year of competitive sports filled with outstanding individual 
and team achievements. 

Last season we honored several iconic coaches who retired after years of 
service and dedication to our athletic programs. As we celebrate the 
foundation they built, we now embrace a new generation of coaches who are 
ready to take Eagle athletics to the next level. 

Both our returning and new coaches continue to set the bar high, preparing 
our student-athletes to SOAR to new heights. 
 

Go Eagles!! 

 

New Fall Coaches 
 

Girls Volleyball 

• High School 

 

o Varsity: Kayle Scott 

o Junior Varsity: Brittany O 
 
 

Our 2024 TCC Girls Volleyball Champions began their season by hosting 
both JV and Varsity tournaments last week, where they battled hard against 
visiting teams. Coaches and players are eager to build on last year’s 
outstanding success. 

Go Lady Eagles! 



 
 

• Middle School 

 

o 8th Grade Head Coach: Hannah Sugg 

o 7th Grade Head Coach: Emma Thackery 
 
 

Boys Football 

• Varsity Staff Additions: Jeff Pitock (Assistant Coach), Caden Foster 
(Assistant Coach) 

 

The Varsity Eagles open their season on Friday, August 29, 2025, at the Flint 
Genesee Vehicle City Gridiron Classic. The JV team kicked off earlier in the 
week against Flint New Standard (8/27/25). While the result didn’t go our 
way, the boys competed hard until the end. 
 

Coaches and players for HS/MS are motivated and ready for a strong season 
ahead. 
 

Girls Coop Swim & Dive 

• New Varsity Assistant Coach: Heather Anne Tross 

Our coaches and athletes are training with intensity, and we expect another 
great season from this hardworking group of swimmers and divers. 
 

Co-Op Boys Soccer 

This fall, Erie Mason is proud to have two student-athletes participating on 
the Boys’ Soccer Co-Op Team with Jefferson. 

 

Boys and Girls Cross Country  



 

Both our returning TCC Conference Champions boys and girls' cross-country 
teams, look to continue their dominance this year. They have been working 
extremely hard and are excited to display their skills in our upcoming annual 
event “The Frank Connolly Relays” on September 2nd. 

 

Go Eagles!!! 

 
 
 


